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23rd January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Parking and Dropping Off 

 

Once again, it is with regret that I have to write to you about the parking and dropping 

off situation around the school site at the start and end of the day due to the level of 

complaints we are receiving from our neighbours. 

 

Please can I ask that you do not block or turn around in residential driveways at any time 

of day. Parking on the double yellow lines outside school is also not permitted. As well as 

being dangerous it blocks the flow of traffic. If you use a mini-bus company to bring your 

son to school, please could you remind them not to drop the boys at the top of Hamilton 

Road and block the traffic. 

 

Please also remember that Uplyme Car Park is only for Staff and Sixth Formers until 5pm 

when it is then open for parents to use. Drivers are reminded that it is  left turn only when 

exiting the car park. I would especially ask you to not use Uplyme car park to drop off your 

son in the morning nor in the Quad as both of these actions hinder entry for staff and 

cause traffic to back up on to Hamilton Road.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. We hope that with everyone driving and 

parking considerably, the roads around school will be safer and we will be able to maintain 

good relationships with our neighbours. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris. Hall 

Finance & Resources Director 

 


